
 

Once again the Beavers have been very creative, making Christmas tree decorations and Stained 
Glass windows to sell at the Scout Group Christmas fair.  A HO, HO, HO Christmas card to give to 
their parents.  We had our yearly visit to the Potting Shed studio.  Each Beaver chose a piece of 
pottery and painted them with their choice of colours.  These will be ready once they have been 
fired and glazed.  Here are a few photos.  We attended the District Beaver Carol service and party, at 
the Heswall U.R.C. where Tobin Steele received his Chief Scout Bronze award, and Cath Corby leader 
of Ismay colony received her Wood Badge.   Our last meeting before Christmas was a visit to the 
Bowling alley in Bromborough where everyone had a good time.  We said our goodbyes to Jack 
Chesters, Tobin Steele and Isaac Wright and wished them all the best as they move up to Cubs.  We 
will return in the New Year with a Hogmanay Party.  

Chief Scout Bronze awards:- Joel Hobson and Tobin Steele 

Global Challenge:-  

Henry Brickles, Jack Whyte, Haydn Roberts, and Jamie Edwards 

Fitness Challenge:- 

Jack Chesters and Tobin Steele 

Creative Challenge - 

Henry Brickles, Jamie Edwards, Sam Burkett and Aaron James  

Creative Activity badge:- 

Jack Edwards, Jack Chesters, Henry Brickles, John O’Toole, Finley Newton, Joshua McCoy and Daniel 
Perry.  

Aidan Wolstencroft received his Creative and Explorer activity badges 

Isaac Burchall received his Animal Friend activity badge 

Jack Chesters received his Swimmer  1 

Beaver of the Month 

John O’Toole 

Lodge of the Month 

Green 

1st year joining in award :- Finley, Isaac B and Joshua 

2nd year joining in award :- Isaac Wright 

 



 

 

 

 


